From: Gebi Tufaa

To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul
Cc: terry.kjellgren@co.ramsey.mn.us; Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 841 Marion St.Tufaa Fence variance Ltr.10-22-21
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 3:47:31 PM
Attachments: image001.png
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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

I would like to withdraw my appeal for the variance request.

The fence company told us that they are unable to install a mini mesh chain link fence due to
supply chain issues.

Thank you!

Gebi Tufaa
763-742-2225

On Fri, Oct 22, 2021, 8:03 AM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny(@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office

[-<]

Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall

Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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